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         MICHIGAN TOWNSHIPS ASSOCIATION


MANISTEE COUNTY CHAPTER


June 25, 2025   Minutes

Roll Call:	 Arcadia	 0	        Bear Lake    0	 Brown	 1


	 Cleon 	 0	          Dickson      2	 Filer	 1


	 Manistee	 1	 Maple Grove  5	 Marilla	 0


	 Norman	 0	  Onekama	 4	 Pleasanton	 1


	 Springdale	 1	 Stronach	 0


Meeting was brought to order at 7:00 by Tom Stege, Chairperson


Welcome and roll call     Quorum Present


Approval of minutes from April 23, 2025- Motion by Penny 2nd by Paul, All in favor.


Treasurer Report: Balance of $473.62, Suggestion for next year all people must be paid before dinner. 


Guests:


Shayne Machen, Manistee County Commissioner reported on the clean audit received by the county, 
commissioners toured the medical care facility and they are hoping to open sometime in August.  The County 
Board will hold a night meeting on the 28th. 


Brad Kluczynski, Manistee County Road Commission Manger, reported that with all the rain they are dealing 
with a lot of trees falling, if you see a tree hazard on the weekend call 911 and they will alert road 
commission, they are patching in Onekama and then will do 4 roads in Filer to prepare for chip seal, he will 
visit each township board to discuss asset management, dealing with some culvert failures, MDOT is only 
paying for one mowing this summer and they will be finishing that and starting on local roads, brining is up 
to date, fog seal will be completed on the roads that are chip sealed in the next two weeks, the rest of the chip 
seal will probably be done in August after all the local festivals are done. 
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Karla Smith-Kasten, Bay Area Recycling for Charities, reported on the PA69 program had processed 77,000 
pounds in May, Scrap tire event will have 3 dates September 11, 13 and 17, $2.00 tire w./o rim and $5.00 on 
rims and the PA 115 survey.   


Alvin Rischel, Manistee County 911  Deputy Director reported that the radios for the fire departments are 
back and being dispensed when this is completed all the radios will be 800 megahertz.


New Business: None


Each Township present gave bits and pieces about what is happening in their Township.  


Public Comment: None


The next meeting will be July 23, 2025, at Pleasanton Township.


Motion to adjourn by Jennifer, 2nd by Paul All in favor


Meeting adjourned at 7:25 PM.


Carol Merrill, Secretary



